
 

 

 

 
 

 Notice to City of Moultrie Customers 
 

Due to the Memorial  Day Holiday May 29, 2017, 

Collection of residential solid waste will be 

rescheduled as follows:  

Garbage   

 NO CHANGES TO GARBAGE COLLECTION                

TRASH 

NO CHANGES TO TRASH COLLECTION 

 

*Commingle (Large Item) collection will NOT be collected 

Mon. 5-29-17; collection will resume 

Tues. 5-30-17. 

 

All collections shall resume on normal schedule 

Monday 6-5-17. 

 

Thanks for your continued cooperation as we strive to keep 

Moultrie a clean and pleasant place to live! 

 

City of Moultrie 

Public Works Department 

                            (229) 668-5423 
 


